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Ozona High School 

 

 

 

 Let me begin by saying how much appreciate the opportunity you have given me to be 

the Principal at Ozona High School.  For nine years I have been telling folks that this is the best 

school I have worked in.  I have had the pleasure of working with a lot of great kids and staff.  I 

am excited to step up to meet the new challenges that are ahead of me. 

 

 I have already spent time visiting with some of the staff to make sure we are on the same 

page and headed in the right direction.  I want to get everyone in the right fit utilizing their gifts 

and strengths for maximum results.  Teachers work better when they are happy and enjoy what 

they are doing, which is translated to the students who will feed off or efforts. I am excited about 

the new people we have hired to mix in with the ones already on board and excited about the 

new year ahead.  At this time we are fully staffed and do not expect anyone else to leave at this 

point. 

 

 Mrs. McWilliams and I have been teaming to bring our two campuses together to 

increase student performance and staff moral.  With the STAAR testing, our vertical alignment is 

ever so important to the success of our students.   

 

Here a few things that we are working on at this time: 

1) Continue meeting with OHS teachers 

2) Visit with each senior 

3) Setting up TAKS and STAAR Camp to prepare students for their respected make-up test 

4) Completing summer school with 11 high school students 

5) Custodial staff are doing a great job waxing the floors of the high school 

6) Registration is August 6
th

 and 7
th

 at the Elementary 


